
Blanket Extension/Renewal Request 

 

 The OSCPE is in the process of developing a new performance framework for all Arkansas 

Charter Schools. As such, for the current schools that have a renewal date of June 30, 2025, the Division 

is requesting that all schools up for renewal be granted a one-year extension of their contracts in order 

to properly facilitate the new framework prior to implementation. In addition to this, the Division is 

currently drafting a revised charter contract to coincide with the metrics contained in framework.  

 

The schools up for renewal as of June 30, 2025 are: 

Arkansas Virtual Academy 

Hope Academy 

Adventure Academy Online 

CenterPoint Academy 

Fountain Lake Charter High 

Mountainburg Middle Brain Academy 

Mountain Home High 

Rivercrest Jr. High 

Southside Charter High 

Southside Jr. High 

   

 Please note that some of these schools have indicated that they are debating rescinding their 

charters this semester. An extension of their current charters will not have an impact upon their ability to 

rescind.   


